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Thank you to all our wonderful volunteers and customers
who helped make the Danish Festival a success.  It was
the hottest one that I’ve participated in and the extra
sacrifice to work in the heat didn’t go unnoticed.  Thank
you so much.  This year was very successful at the
aebleskiver booth, and we also had a new addition. Jacob
and Ron Woycehoski, sold Danish Dogs at a second
booth, as another Danish food option and chance to raise
even more funds.

Both booths got some press this year with an article in the
paper and the Michigan Knights website at:
www.thedailynews.cc/articles/danish-dogs-de
liver-taste-of-denmark/ (subscription required
to read) and
https://mikofc.org/news/stcharles-council-209
4-serving-danish-food-raising-fun
ds-and-has-a-great-time-in-greenville
respectively.

Thank you again as we couldn’t have done
it without all of you.
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